
 

Dear Parkway Community, 

As a change of pace, please take a moment to check out this ​video communication​ (see if you can find 
the spelling error).  Video highlights are below and there is a letter from Parkway's School Board 
attached as well.  Have a blessed weekend! 

In Christ, 

Parkway Administration 

 
 
Video Highlights: 

● Student learning will resume on Wednesday, March 18th, to allow staff additional planning time 
on Monday and Tuesday 

● Parents can come by the school to pick up books/packets on Tuesday, March 17th, during the 
hours of 7a-7p 

○ If that window does not work, please email ​kallen@parkwaychristian.org 
● iPads available for those who do not have a device at home 

○ Stop by the office Tuesday, March 17th, between 7a and 7p to complete a check out 
form 

● Any technical issues can be reported by emailing ​techsupport@parkwaychristian.org 
● Sports practices/games - suspended until further notice 

○ MHSAA suspended all activity for all sports (in season or out) through April 5th 
● Spring Break 
● Tuition 
● Preschool and PreK 

○ Administration is working on determining next steps 
○ Specific communication to you will be forthcoming this weekend 

● Attached is a letter from our school board regarding our closure 
 

https://youtu.be/hSaAkpTa9lk
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